Music booster Meeting
June 3, 2024

Director’s Reports
e Year is winding down
e Thank you to all who helped with Solo Fest
o Not a home run with the selling of snacks, but had the service available

Banquet went very well
Field music is being worked on
Mrs. Bala is working on our trip for next year - if it gets approved before the end of the
year they will let us know
Jazz band is performing at Jazz Fest on June 29th around 5
This Sunday is the community band festival from 12:30 - 6

Golf Tournament - June 22nd
e Email blast to the district
o Sign-up deadline is June 13th
o Need golfers
e Lisa has 3 raffle items and is hoping a couple more will come in

Can and Bottle Drive
e September 28th or October 5th
o Check to see when cheer is
o Slight preference towards October 5th
e Postcards sent out 2 weeks ahead
o Organize the details during the summer meeting
o Last year the postcards went out the week of the 11th and the drive was on the
30th
o Changes to the postcard that need to be done
m  One drop-off location on the postcard is no longer valid
m Alter the wording around the phone number that can be called year round
for pick-up - we still want it to say that we pick up year round, but add
something that says if near the time of the bottle drive we will pick up the
day of or after

Looking Ahead

e Bif trip year - so will need fundraisers

e New officers for next year
o President - Erinn Culhane
o Vice President - Jess Newcomb
o Treasurer - Craig Hendenberg

e Thank you to Karie, Amy, and Doug for their service to music boosters
o Karie and Amy received flowers and doug received a basket of edible goodies



Treasurer Report
e Senior credit letters are getting emailed
o Due date to hand them in is Friday
o Last day Doug will be in to take care of it is this weekend
e Invoice for the mugs was paid
e Too many snacks purchased for Solo Fest
o Trying to return the unopened snacks
o Not a big profit but the service was there

Uniform Coordinator
e 8th grade forms going out
e 8th graders will be playing with the highschool next week

Music Banquet
e Successful and nice
Sarah did a great job organizing it
Utilize more volunteers - maybe cover their ticket
Checking in helped the foodline stay manageable
Still more food than we needed
o Leftovers were donated to Open Door Mission
Maybe post foods that are gluten-safe
Nice mix of ages of students
Maybe live stream the senior recital portion
Very organized with awards presentations
Music Booster Scholarship Winners
Bridget Gardner
Elizabeth Runion
Leah Montulli
Maddie Basset
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Band Camp
e August12-15
e Finalize more details at the summer meeting

Summer meeting
e Last week of July or the first week of August
e Agenda items
o Bottle and Can drive
o Band Camp
o Outline of Fundraisers

Upcoming Dates
June 9 - Community Band Event June 21 - HS graduation
June 13 - Last day of Classes for HS June 29 - Jazz Festival Performance



